
IN THE MATTER of the Resource 
Management Act 1991 

AND  

IN THE MATTER of the Queenstown Lakes 
Proposed District Plan 

AND 

IN THE MATTER of Chapter 36: Noise 

MINUTE CONCERNING TYPOGRAPHICAL ERROR IN RULES 

1. Ms Evan’s evidence in reply, at paragraph 8.3, refers to a supposed typographical 

error in Table 5 in Rule 36.7 [notified Table 6 in Rule 36.7] in which “1-2” should 

have represented one-half – presumably it was intended to be ½ or 1/2. 

2. The Hearing Panel notes that the same formulation occurred in the notified Table 

5 in Rule 36.6.3.   

3. We ask that the Council confirm this is a typographical error, including appropriate 

documentation.  We also ask the Council to identify whether the same error also 

occurred in notified Table 5. 

For the Hearing Panel 

 

Denis Nugent (Chair) 

28 September 2016 


